
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
3 July 2018 
 
 
R Leveson 
via email:  fyi-request-8175-cb2c83b5@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Official Information Request: Library Wage Levels 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 30 June 2018 in relation to Library staff employee 
numbers and those staff paid less than $20.55 per hour. 
 
The Central Otago District Council employs, 22 Library Assistants with 14 of those staff paid 
under $20.55 per hour.   
 
I trust the information provided is sufficient. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Bernard Murphy 
Executive Manager – Corporate Services 
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